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November 2023 
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Welcome back to everyone and we hope you have had a lovely half term.  We are now on the second half of 

Autumn term and on the countdown to (dare I say it??) CHRISTMAS!!  There will be lots of fun things 

happening over the next 6 weeks so please keep an eye out for information.  

Last half term the children got to use their new outdoor area and I think it’s safe to say they LOVE IT! 

It makes us so proud and happy to see the children running around and exploring the large space.  We are 

still in the process of adding things to the area, but it is looking great, and the children are benefiting every 

day, come rain or shine, from being outside more. 

We also introduced our daily board with information of what the children get up to each day, daily Facebook 

posts with photos, and our nappy changing diaries.  This was a response to the parent and carer 

questionnaire that was completed at the end of the summer term.  We hope you are enjoying seeing and 

hearing more about what your children get up to daily.  Please feel free to give any feedback. 

We hope you enjoyed our “Share a Book” session.  It was so lovely to have such a great turn out!  The 

children loved having you all there to hear their favourite story.  We will be holding another session this half 

term.   

Thank you to everyone who came to our Halloween Disco. We hope the children enjoyed it as much as we did.  

We are yet to finalise costs but will have made just over £200 to spend on the children which is fantastic! 

The children started visiting the library bus too.  To see such happy faces as they walked onto the bus and 

saw all those books was amazing!  They love going and looking at all the books and puzzles.  They also get 

to have a chat with the librarian and locals that are also visiting.  Please let us know if you would like a 

book ordering for yourself, or child, and we can collect it for you.  Remember that we do have books available 

to borrow in our entrance area too.  

This half of term has started with a very busy week looking at bonfire night, light and dark. Diwali and 

Remembrance Day.  The children have enjoyed using our dark dens to explore lights and colour and will end 

the week with an Indian buffet for Diwali.  We will be taking part in Nursery Rhyme week next, followed by 

“How to keep ourselves safe” the week after for Road Safety week.  We will then look at Space for a week 

before we then enter CHRISTMAS FUN!   

Please help us by selling as many raffle tickets as possible for our Christmas Hampers (which are looking 

FAB!), and please spread the word about our Christmas Fair on Sunday 19th November at Ditton Priors 

Village Hall 12-4pm.  We have 20 fantastic stalls, a pizza trailer, crafts for the children and SANTA! 

(please remember to book a slot to guarantee a gift!). 

And finally, please remember we have a lovely website that has lots of information on including term and 

diary dates.  Please take a look:  https://www.littleexplorers-preschool.co.uk/                    

 

 

 

 

 

Little Explorers contacts 

01746 712506 

Email: littleexplorers.ditton@gmail.com 

Website: www.littleexplorers-preschool.co.uk 

 

  

Diary Dates 

Share a book afternoon: TBC 
Stay and Play morning: TBC 
Nativity: TBC 
Christmas Holidays: Thursday 21st Dec – Tuesday 2nd Jan 
PD Days: Wed 3rd Jan, Thurs 4th Jan & Fri 5th Jan 
Start of Spring term: Monday 8th Jan 
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